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Focus Group Project Description

The Cutler Institute for Child & Family Policy at the University of Southern Maine wants to find out about the decisions immigrant and refugee families make about the care of their children inside and outside of their home.  They hope to gain knowledge about parents’ experiences with finding child care and their preferences and needs when arranging child care.
As part of this research project, we will hold meetings called "focus groups" in your community to bring together parents and guardians to talk about their experiences with child care.  The goal of the focus group is to learn and share what we find with the people who make decisions about helping families with child care.  Our findings will be useful to those who design and implement child care programs and polices, and for those working directly with these families and children.

The focus group will last for about two hours.  Multilingual and Multicultural staff will conduct the focus group.  A staff member from the University of Southern Maine will observe.  The focus group will include between six to eight other people. Only first names will be used in the focus group discussion. 

If you have any questions about this research, please contact Helen Ward at the Cutler Institute for Child & Family Policy at the University of Southern Maine, 400 Congress St., Portland, ME 04101 or 207-780-5831 or hward@usm.maine.edu.      
Funded by the Federal Child Care Bureau 
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